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August 10, 1967

Mr. Walter H. Richter
Regional Director
Office of Economic Opportunity
Lowich Building - 4th Floor
314 W. tlth Street
Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Mr Richter:

Dr. Hector Garcia showed me your message
on the occasion of the reception in Corpus Christi. I
wish you could have been there as it turned out to be
a warm and friendly gathering. My friend, Dr. Garcia,
was most kind and the GI Forum from many surrounding
cities joined in the reunion.

While the reception was a great event for me,
I was very much moved by burial services which I
attended in Corpus Christi for a Mexican American
soldier killed in Vietnam. Dr. Garcia and the GI Forum
did a tremendous service to our country by showing the
bereaved parents the great debt which we all owe to them
for the supreme sacrific of their son.

Thank you very much for your thoughtfulness
in sending a message of regret.

Sincerely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Commissioner

cc-Dr. Garcia



.

August 10, 1967

Senor Rafael Carrizo
Ministerio de Trabajo y Salud
Panama, Paroma

Dear Senor Carrizo:

Dr. Hector Garcia showed me your message
on the occasion of the reception in Corpus Christi. I
wish you could have been there as it turned out to be
a warm and friendly gathering. My friend, Dr. Garcia,
was most kind and the GI Forum from many surrounding
cities joined in the reunion.

While the reception was a great event for me,
I was very much moved by burial services which I
attended in Corpus Christi for a Mexican American
soldier killed in Vietnam. Dr. Garcia and the GI Forum
did a tremendous service to our country by showing the
bereaved parents the great debt which we all owe to them
for the supreme sacrifice of their son.

Thank you very much for your thoughtfulnes s
in sending a message of regret.

Sincerely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Commissioner

j
cc-Dr. Garcia



August 10, 1967

Mr. Lee G. Williams
Regional Director
Equal Employment

Opportunity Commis sion
300 East 8th Street
Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Mr. Williams:

Dr. Hector Garcia showed me your message
on the occasion of the reception in Corpus Christi. I
wish you could have been there as it turned out to be
a warm and friendly gathering. My friend, Dr. Garcia,
was most kind and the GI Forum from many surrounding
cities joined in the reunion.

While the reception was a great event for me,
I was very much moved by burial services which I
attended in Corpus Christi for a Mexican Ame rican
soldier killed in Vietnam. Dr. Garcia and the GI Forum
did a tremendous service to our country by showing the
bereaved parents the great debt which we all owe to them
for the supreme sacrifice of their son.

Thank you very much for your thoughtfulnes s
in sending a message of regret.

Sincerely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Commissioner

cc-Dr. Garcia 1/


